Willow Class - Autumn 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

This is a brief outline of all the exciting things we will be
studying in Willow Class this term. This is sadly the
children’s final year at Colgate and of course we want to
make it full of lots of great learning and happy memories.
Children have lots to look forward to this year - the
residential, bikeability, enterprise, end of year production
and lots more. They will have more positions of
responsibility in the school and we aim to prepare and
equip them well for secondary school. Of course this is the
year of SATs; whilst that will be an end goal and we will
do some practise papers throughout the year to help
prepare the children, we hope to strike a good balance.

Our theme this term is

where we will look at adversity and survival. The power of
perseverance and not setting limits to our achievements
will be at the forefront of our learning.
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To aid children’s transition into secondary school, the children will be given a homework
diary and more regular work will be sent home. They will also be given a book which we
will stick the homework into. I will always aim to give the children a week (or more for
longer projects) to complete their work as many children have lots of out of school activities.
Please help your child to check their diary and complete their work on time. Regular
homework slots at home can help with this.

Daily Reading — Please hear your child read a variety of texts as often as possible. Discuss the text with
them and encourage expression using punctuation to guide them. Talk about why they have said it in that
way.

Spellings — Children will look at difterent spelling rules and have target spelling words. Words will be on
spelling shed to practise both at home and school.

Grammar - We will have regular grammar lessons at school and there will be a short weekly grammar
homework given out on Friday.

Maths - Weekly maths homework will be given to consolidate skills on a Wednesday.

x Tables — Children need to know the times tables to 12x12. It is a massive help with their daily maths
lessons. They are able to practise at home on T'Trockstars and any other ways they like.

If you have any queries or would like to speak to me, please see me at the end of the day or contact me
through seesaw.
Thank you,
Miss A. Wilson



